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Rottingdean Trip 
On Tuesday, Year 5 and Year 2 went on a day trip to 
Rottingdean, a village in East Sussex on the coast. They 
looked at the features of the village, comparing them 
to our central London locality, created artwork and 
paddled in the sea! Everyone had a fabulous day. 

 
 
 

'Wiser Walking Project'   
Today children in Year 6 took part in Westminster’s 
Wiser Walking project. Mrs Leith said: “It is so exciting 
to see the children gain the confidence they need to make 
independent decisions about when to cross the road. It’s a 
pleasure for the school to be able to welcome an expert 
who can equip the kids with the sorts of skills that might 
end up saving their lives.” 
Here they are on Marylebone Road: 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Church Holiday Club 
Message from St Mary’s Church: 
If you are looking for something fun for your kids to do over 
the summer holidays why not book your child on for St 
Mary's church holiday club from Monday 25th - Friday 29th 
August 2014. It’s a fun packed week with sports, games, 
crafts, stories inspired by the bible and much more! For more 
information and to book one of the remaining places please 
contact Kirstine@stmaryslondon.com 

Eco Day 
On Wednesday, a group of volunteers from British 
Land came into school to work with our School  and 
Playground Councils on issues around pollution and 
the environment. They surveyed passers-by and  
created this lovely mural about tackling pollution. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up 
Musical showcase—14th July 2.30pm 
Y5 Wigmore Hall concert— 16th July 2.30 and 6.30pm 
End of Term church service—17th July 9.15am 
Choir trip to St Matthew’s—17th July 10.00—1.00 
Friends of St Mary’s Disco—17th July 3.30—5.00pm 
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly—18th July 2.30pm 
End of Term—Tuesday 22nd July 1.15 finish (own clothes day) 

 
End of Year Disco 
Do come along to the disco, 
organised by the Friends of 
St Mary’s on Thursday after 
school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s been a really enjoyable 
week for everyone with trips  
galore, and lots of  
creative activities going on in 
class. Best wishes - 

  Emily Norman, Headteacher 


